
J,.s a result of the investigations 
of the Health Committee of the stud­
ents and faculty which were presented 
to the Trustees and which indicated 
that the present Library lighting is 
insufficient, the Building Committee 
authorized the appointment of a spec- \ 
ial committee consisting of Mrs.Leslie 
Mr. Tschorn, and Mr. Perry, and from 
the Health Oommittee,Molly Stimson and 
Dr. McCullough, with Molly Stimson as 
chairman, who, with the President ,will 
submit definite plans for permanent 
improvement in the lighting, for ap­
proval by the Building Committee. 


